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Saturday, February 9 - UCWLC Annual Meeting  

Not a member?  Join us on Saturday to find out who we are. There will be a meeting of 
our branch of the Ukrainian Catholic Women’s League of Canada on Saturday, February 
9 at 10:00 am.  There will be no elections only a financial statement.  Important items to 
discuss:  March 31, luncheon with Victor Malarek; 75th Anniversary National Projects; 
upcoming Congress and Convention.  REMINDER: dues $20.00 aredue by the end of 
February. 
 
 

Sunday, February 17 - Family Sunday 
In month of February, our traditional Parish Family Sunday celebration will take place next 
Sunday, February 17, 2019.  All of you are invited to join us! We will begin our celebration 
with 10:00 am bilingual (Ukr. & Eng.) Divine Liturgy; We will commemorate the Feast of 
Presentation of our Lord, Jesus Christ into Jerusalem Temple – a traditional Candle 
Blessing Ceremony will take place during the Divine Worship, so bring your candles to be 
blessed. 
Afterwards, Sunday Brunch and activities for kids will follow in the Parish Hall. 
 
 

Upcoming: 
Silent Retreats at Mount Mary in Ancaster 
ENGLISH - March 27 - 31, 2019 with Fr. Anton Szymychalski 
UKRAINIAN - April 5 - 7, 2019  with Fr. Oleh Yuryk 
Cost: $160 semi-private room; $180 private room.   
Payment due to Eparchy Treasurer Mary Scarfo by Friday, March 8.  
As soon as possible, please contact Marta Skaab in St. Catharines at ma839@bell.net or 
call (905) 935-2665 for more information or to reserve your place. 
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